On Fri, May 27, 2016 at 5:00 PM, Katherine Neebe <Katherine.Neebe@walmart.com> wrote:
Hi Mike,

We are committed to finding safe, affordable and sustainable food for our customers that does not negatively affect global communities or the environment. Walmart has no plans to sell GMO-salmon.
Thank you, again, for your inquiry and for your important work.

Best,
Katherine



